
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'Curt Mercadante' <curt@engagegravina.com>

Date: 6/26/2017 9:32:05 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting w/ Lt. Gov.

Hi Curt,
 
I just wanted to thank you for setting up the interview with John from the Palmetto Business Daily - it worked out 
great and the Lt. Gov. was thrilled to participate.
 
I also wanted to check on meeting with the Rotary on July 25th. I just want to make sure we don’t schedule anything 
during that time frame if it is possible!
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
 
 
From: Curt Mercadante [mailto:curt@engagegravina.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:08 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Re: Meeting w/ Lt. Gov.
 
Hi Tori Beth,
 
Thanks for reaching out.
 
I will work to set up the interview for Palmetto - I'll pass this along to our editor who will (either him or one of 
our reporters) reach out to set up a time that works best for the Lt. Gov.
 
Re: Rotary -- let me check on that date (and other future dates with our club president. Not sure what they have 
set up for the the several weeks, but I'll see if we can make it happen.
 
Thanks!
 
Curt
 
On Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 12:45 PM Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hi Curt,
 
I am reaching out on behalf of Lt. Gov. Bryant in hopes to schedule an interview with the Palmetto Business 
Daily and a time to meet with the Historic Charleston Rotary Club.
 
He passed along your information from speaking with you at the RLGA meeting and we would love to make 
these opportunities happen! He is actually planning to be in Charleston on Tuesday, July 25th - would that 
date work for you and the Rotary Club?
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Just let me know what would be best for you.
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
 
 

tel:(803)%20734-1979

